
25-SEP-1997

 (( OUTER CARTON - FRONT ))

 GREEN CROSS(R)

CREEPY CRAWLY(R)

DICAP(R)

FLOWABLE MICRO-ENCAPSULATED INSECTICIDE

DOMESTIC

INSECTICIDE

FOR IN HOUSE (INSIDE) USE ONLY

FOR: Control of Cockroaches, Ants, Flies, Silverfish and other
pests listed on the container.

WATER BASED: Will not soil fabric or carpeting that water alone
will not soil.

UNIQUE tip "N" measure* CONTAINER.

NO DISAGREEABLE ODOUR

SIZE: 230 mL, 250 mL

 GUARANTEE: 
Diazinon..............................239 g/L

 READ THE LABEL AND BOX BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO.:  16448
P.C.P. ACT

The Solaris Group
A Unit of Monsanto Canada Inc.

600 - 25 Watline Avenue 
Mississauga, Ontario 

L4Z 2Z1



(( OUTER CARTON - BACK ))

TIP "N" MEASURE USE INSTRUCTIONS:

Diagram

1. Measure

Tilt container to angle as shown and fill head to desired amount:
- use vertical scale for measuring.  Container should be closed.

Diagram

2. Adjust

Tilting the container as shown will return material to the main
container.  The amount remaining can be accurately measured
against the pour-back scale.

Diagram

3. Pour

Remove cap on head and pour into sprayer, spritzer or other
devices.  No fluid will pour from the main container.  Replace
cap for storage in sealed condition.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid
contact with skin and eyes and inhalation of spray mist.  Wash
thoroughly after handling.  Avoid contamination of food and feed. 
Do not store product near food or feed.  Do not spray on humans
or pets.  Remove all animals, fish and birds before spraying.

NOTE:  Do not use in preparing oil-base sprays; must be diluted
with water.

DISPOSAL:

Dispose of empty container in household garbage. Do not reuse
container.

FIRST AID:

If swallowed induce vomiting.  Obtain prompt medical attention or
call a Poison Control Centre. If on skin - Wash thoroughly with
soap and water. If in eyes - flush with plenty of clear water and
obtain medical attention.



TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Atropine is antidotal.

Product Use Information:  1-800-668-5669

(R) Registered trademark of Monsanto Company, Monsanto Canada
Inc. licensee

* tip "N" measure is a registered trademark of Container
Manufacturing Inc.

(( LABEL ))

 GREEN CROSS(R)

CREEPY CRAWLY(R) DICAP(R)

FLOWABLE MICRO-ENCAPSULATED INSECTICIDE

DOMESTIC

INSECTICIDE

FOR IN HOUSE (INSIDE) USE ONLY

FOR: Control of Cockroaches, Ants, Flies, Silverfish and other
pests listed on the container.

WATER BASED: Will not soil fabric or carpeting that water alone
will not soil.

UNIQUE tip "N" measure* CONTAINER.

NO DISAGREEABLE ODOUR

SIZE: 230 mL, 250 mL

 GUARANTEE: 
Diazinon..............................239 g/L

 READ THE LABEL AND BOX BEFORE USING
KEEP BOX FOR TIP “N” MEASURE USE INSTRUCTIONS

REGISTRATION NO.:  16,448
P.C.P. ACT



The Solaris Group
A Unit of Monsanto Canada Inc.

600 - 25 Watline Avenue 
Mississauga, Ontario 

L4Z 2Z1

For knockdown and residual control of pests listed below.

In sprayers use 50 mesh screens or coarser.  Freezable.  Store
above 0'C.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

Dilute DICAP(R) at the rate of 40 mL per L of water.  Shake
sprayer occasionally to assure even coverage. Treatments should
be repeated as necessary.

Cockroaches, Ants, Silverfish, Earwigs:  Make spot applications
as a coarse spray or with a paint brush to baseboards, areas
around water pipes, cracks and crevices, surfaces behind and
beneath cabinets, refrigerators, stoves and similar areas where
insects hide.

Carpet Beetles:  Spot spray along baseboards and edges of
carpeting, under carpeting, rugs and furniture, in closets and on
shelving and wherever the insects are seen or suspected.

Brown Dog Ticks, Fleas In Buildings:  Spray infested areas around
baseboards, windows and door frames, wall cracks, sleeping
quarters of pets and localized areas of floors and floor
coverings.  Fresh bedding should be placed in animal quarters
following treatment.  DO NOT TREAT ANIMALS WITH DICAP(R).

Clover Mites And Spiders:  Spray window and door frames and
sills, baseboards and floor adjacent to them, especially cracks
and crevices. Spot spray other areas over which these pests may
crawl.

Flies:  Add 20 g sugar per L of spray.  Treat ceilings, walls,
window frames, etc., where flies congregate.



PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid
contact with skin and eyes and inhalation of spray mist.  Wash
thoroughly after handling.  Avoid contamination of food and feed. 
Do not store product near food or feed.  Do not spray on humans
or pets.  Remove all animals, fish and birds before spraying.
NOTE:  Do not use in preparing oil-base sprays; must be diluted
with water.

DISPOSAL:

Dispose of empty container in household garbage.  Do not reuse
container.

FIRST AID:

If swallowed induce vomiting.  Obtain prompt medical attention or
call a Poison Control Centre. If on skin - Wash thoroughly with
soap and water. If in eyes - Flush with plenty of clear water and
obtain medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Atropine is antidotal.

Product Use Information:  1-800-668-5669

(R) Registered trademark of Monsanto Company, Monsanto Canada
Inc. licensee

* tip "N" measure is a registered trademark of Container 
Manufacturing Inc.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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